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Report on Contribution Towards International White Cane Day 2024 

A letter dated June 2, 2025, was received from the Indian Association for the Blind (IAB), Madurai, expressing 

appreciation for our school’s contribution to the success of International White Cane Day 2024.  

The IAB is a well-known non-profit organization dedicated to the education, empowerment, and rehabilitation 

of individuals with visual impairments, especially in rural areas. 

It was founded in 1985 by the visually challenged activist, Late Mr. S.M.A. Jinnah and has been recognized 

nationally for its outstanding service. 

As part of their continued efforts to raise awareness, the IAB sent 1500 flags to our school this year in 

connection with International White Cane Day 2025. They requested a voluntary contribution of Rs.10 per 

flag from students and staff to support their mission. 

In response to this request and as part of our commitment to community outreach, our school has taken the 

initiative to contribute from the Community Outreach Collection Boxes to this noble cause. This initiative 

highlights our institution's continued commitment to inclusive education and social responsibility.  

Details about the contributions, such as the mode of transfer and transaction details, were communicated to 

the IAB for proper recognition.  The organization additionally stated that contributions made by institutions 

would be honoured through the IAB Blind Empowerment Champions Award. 

We are honoured to support this worthwhile endeavour, and we hope that our small contribution will help to 

create a more inclusive and empowered society for the visually challenged.  

 

   

   

 


